
 

This is the year for Confirmation for the 6
th
 and 7

th
 

grades. If you have someone who will be receiving the 

Sacrament, please contact the Parish Office. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
The KofC’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 

p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All knights in good standing 
(current dues paid) are encouraged to attend.  If you would 
like information about the Knights of Columbus and/or are 

interested in joining or are a member elsewhere and 
interested in transferring into our Council, please contact 

our Grand Knight, Sam Raabe at 541-523-0299 or 
Financial Secretary Hal Huntington at 541-523-2114. 

  

The next Meeting will be Thursday,  

September 20, 2018 

September Duties 
Funeral Dinners & Albs—7 

Coffee Hour—9: No Duty—10 

The parish is looking for volunteers to plan and 

organize future parish social programs 

(example: picnic, Octoberfest, etc.)  If you are 

interested, please contact Dawn or Ann at the 

Parish Office 541-523-4521 

Next General Altar Meeting will be 

September 16 following Sunday Mass. 

Our Knights Council has committed to be the serving/cleaning 

crew on September 9, 2018  (Sunday) at the Sports Complex.  

If you can help, please send Hal Huntington an email 

(family2talk@yahoo.com) or text him at 623-203-5526 and 

include how many people you will have with you no later 

than September 4th. We have also committed to providing 20 

“cheerers” for their welcome back on Saturday, Sept. 15 from 

9—11 AM at the finish line in town.  If you and any of your 

family are available, please het Hal know. 

You are invited to help Fr. 

Greiner celebrate his 25th 

Anniversary of his Ordination 

on September 23, 2018, in Condon, at the 10:30 

Mass with a luncheon following.  If you are 

planning to attend, please RSVP to Dawn by 

September 16, 2018 

During the month of September, Banner 

Bank, Baker City Branch, will be 

collecting food for our Food Bank.  If you 

would like to drop an item of non-

perishable food by to them, it will be 

greatly appreciated. 

$258,394 has been collected for the 

Roof Repair project. 

BINGO starts again on Sunday, 
September 9 from 2—4 PM in 
the social hall. Please joing the 

Knights of Columbus for a fun-filled afternoon.  
See you then! 

STOP TAX PAYER FUNDED 

ABORTIONS  

VOTE YES ON MEASURE 16 

Altar Society is sponsoring 
a breakfast in support of 

Roger & Dawn Coles on September 30th following Mass 
to give them a helping hand. Hope you will join us. 


